
Nursing Student Council

February 13, 2023, 03:45 PM

Teams Meeting

Meeting Attendees:

Dr. Barbara Kitchener

Amayra Choudhury

Tatiana Keeby

Freda Nokaly

Meredith Barba

Lanasia Verneau

With a quorum present, Dr. Barbara Kitchener called the meeting to order at 3:30 PM.

The following was discussed:

1. The meeting began with an introduction and welcoming of the new program

representatives, Liliya Levandovski and Marilyn Thomas.

2. Review of old business

a. White Coat/Convocation and Amayra Choudhury confirms completion of

related paperwork to FSA and payment to balloon contractor.

3. Info/donation table (QR code) for Syria and Turkey disaster awareness/support on 2/16

was proposed. Freda Nokaly and Amayra Choudhury have been in contact with Adam

Burgman and have received approval. Freda Nokaly mentions that an ABSN student

volunteered to help organize the table, and will be present. Freda Nokaly confirms she



will be sending out a campus wide email to spread awareness of the event after finalizing

details.

4. Dr. Barbara Kitchener inquires about sponsoring students to attend NSNA 71st Annual

Convention from April 12-16th in Nashville, Tennessee.

a. Amayra Choudhury clarifies that NSC is not able to sponsor students, however,

can send out an email blast to market the event to ensure students are aware of the

opportunity.

5. Freda Nokaly proposes BFC & NSC collaboration to host phlebotomy/IM injection

training. Amayra Choudhury suggests invitations to Stephany Giovinazzo and

Christian Martinez from the leadership team at BFC to attend the next NSC meeting.

Initial plans include setting up a date in the summer to be led by Downstate faculty

member Dr. Marie-Claire Roberts. Further planning for a wound care training event

will take place at the next meeting with Stephany and Christian present.

6. NARCAN training was proposed, but Amayra Choudhury and Tatiana Keeby confirm

that DSNA is hosting an event on April 3rd from 5:30 PM-6:45 PM.

7. Meredith requests confirmation of important dates from Dr. Barbara Kitchener. Dr.

Kitchener confirms the following:

a. No December convocation date solidified.

b. Pinning Dec 19th, 2023

c. Commencement May 11, 2023 - all CON attending

d. Convocation July 13, 2023 - RN-BSN, MSN (WHNP/FNP) attending

e. White Coat November 7, 2023 - all incoming students



8. Program reps Meredith Barba and Lanasia Verneau confirm they will notify their

respective programs of the Convocation date.

9. Dr. Barbara Kitchener informs that Dr. Ritter-Title would like to stop by as a guest at

the next meeting to discuss student participation in surveys.

10. Next meeting is tentative for March 20, at 3:30 PM.

The meeting was adjourned at 1700.

X________________________________

Tatiana Keeby

Secretary of the College of Nursing Student Council


